
METRO DISTRICTS 

7-18-18 

Hello, 

We have had a few calls lately about lost fobs: Below is a list of what you need to 

do. 

1. If you find a fob; put the fob in the Community Center black drop box 

located south of pool gate in Community Center drive way. The District will 

get the Fob back to who the Fob was issued to. 

2. If your fob is lost/stolen, please call the District to reported it was 

lost/stolen and to be turned off. 

3. If Fob is turned in, the Fob will be returned to you. 

4. If Fob is not found, fill out page 1 of the pool application, put completed 

pool application and a check for $25.00 in black drop box to have fob 

replaced.   

5. Fob will be replaced within 3 working days and dropped off at your home. 

6. Another note on Fobs, don’t hang Fob on coat rack in Fitness area, they 

have been mixed up with others, taken by the wrong person or stolen. 

7. You can put your initials on the fob if you wish or go buy a different lanyard 

to make yours a little different from the other Fobs.  

8. Call the District if you have any questions about Fobs. 

 

Reminder:  

Please close gate after you and your family go through. 

We know it is polite to hold open the gate for other people, but please 

don’t. Let these folks use their Fob to open the gate.  

You might be letting in someone that is not supposed to be in the 

Community Pool area for a number of reasons. 

There Fob is off for District reasons, they have found a fob and it has been 

turned off or they just don’t live in the District and are trying to use the 

community pool. 

 


